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Dear Parents,  
 
What a fantastic end to the week we have had with a wonderful World 
Book Day. The children’s and staff costumes looked absolutely amazing 
and everyone has really got into the spirit. My thanks go to Mrs Saab 
who has helped to organise the timetable for all the activities the 
children have undertaken today. I would also like to thank Mrs Smith and 
the choir for their wonderful singing as everyone entered the site today. 
A really lovely way to start the school day.  
 
The day has ended with another magnificent event run by the Friends of 
OLOP. The ladies really do put a lot of time and effort into organising 
these events so a huge thank you for their hard work and support. I hope 
those children who have won a Golden Ticket, enjoy their prizes! 
 
We started the season of Lent on Wednesday this week with Ash 
Wednesday. Lent is a time in the Church that focuses on prayer, fasting 
and almsgiving (charitable giving). This year also brings the added 
invitation to explore and grow our friendship with God through the 
celebrations of the Year of Jubilee.  
 
Thank you to those parents who have donated Easter eggs for the raffle 
that I will be holding for charity this term.  If anyone is able to donate an 
egg, please drop them off in the school office.  
 
Well done to the girls football team who played against Cippenham 
School and won 2-1 earlier this week. The sporting achievements in the 
school are brilliant and we are really proud of how well all the children 
do at participating in these events.  
 
After half term, Monika Anton will be starting a singing club for Years 4—
6 after school where children will be able to build musical awareness of 
all styles. For more information, there is a poster on the following pages.  
 
Finally, thank you for your kind words following my appointment as 
permanent Headteacher of Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and 
Nursery School. I’m really looking forward to having the opportunity to 
continue leading this amazing school.  
 
Hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Mr Stopps 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –93.2% 

RHC—St Joseph – 95.8% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –93.5% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –91.7% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –97.9% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –98.9% 

Yr3—St Paul –98.1% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –97% 

Yr4—St Peter –98.9% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –95% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –93.1% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –98.9% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –99.3% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –98% 

Whole School—96.5% 
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March 

Tuesday 11th March 

Year 2 Feathers and Falconry 

 Parents Evening 1—3:30pm to 6:30pm 

Thursday 13th March 

 Parents Evening 2—3:30pm to 6:30pm 

Friday 14th March 

Friends of OLOP Coffee Morning—

8:40am—10am 

Wednesday 19th March 

Year 5 & 6 to Mass at OLOP 

Church 

Catholic School’s Football Festival 

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/jubilee-2025/


ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

NURSERY —Laura 

RHA—St Valentine—Conor 

RHC—St Joseph—Scarlett  

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Isabel 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Avani 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Jackson 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Mia T 

Yr3—St Paul—Tyler 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Diya 

Yr4—St Peter—Miriam 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Amelia 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Leon 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi— Elena 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Devan 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—JJ 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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The way we engage with text has changed dramatically over the years. Whether reading 
captions on social media, instructions in a video game or an e-book on a digital device, 
technology plays a major role in modern literacy. 

To help struggling readers, many digital platforms offer tools that enhance readability by 

making text more accessible and engaging. There’s also a broad range of accessibility features 

available, such as screen customisation and text-to-voice technology, which may help children 

and young people improve their literary confidence. This free guide offers ten top tips on how 

you can help young readers engage in text and foster a love for reading. 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS  
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Mr Stopps Chocolate Factory - 7th March 

What a fantastic day we’ve had! We are delighted that Mr Stopps decided to 

open his chocolate factory for us and that he and the Oompa Loompa’s visited 

our school today.  

We hope the children enjoyed their chocolate and the excitement to check for a 

golden ticket. We will share our fundraising total and some pictures with you 

soon! 

Thank you for your continued support. 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS CONTINUED 
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Coffee Morning & Preloved Uniform Sale - 14th March 

Our next coffee morning and preloved uniform sale will be held on 14th March. 

We have lots of great quality uniform available including summer dresses and 

shorts which the children will be able to wear after the Easter holidays. 

If you have any outgrown uniform to donate, please drop it at the school office. 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of OLOP meeting - 14th March 

Please join us at our next Friends of OLOP meeting at 2pm on 14th March. We 

have lots planned for the rest of the school year, including some completely new 

events such as our Colour Run, so please come along to find out more. There is no 

expectation that you will be regularly able to volunteer at events - any time you 

are able to give will always be appreciated. If you would like to attend our 

meeting just to hear more about what we do and how you can be involved, 

please do. 

 

 

 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS CONTINUED 
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Mothers and Special Others Day 

We are excited to be running our successful Mothers and Special Others Gift Shop once again this year in 

school on Thursday 27th (for Lower Key Stage) and Friday 28th March (for Upper Key Stage). 

Children will be able to visit the shop during school time and choose from a selection of gifts for mums, nans, 

step-mums, aunts or anyone special to them, which they will take home to be given as a present for 

Mother’s Day. 

Gifts must be prepaid through Parent Pay and are priced at £3 each (more than 1 gift can be bought per 

child). Parent Pay is now open and will be available until 9am on Thursday 20th March. 

In previous years, the children really enjoyed the experience of shopping in secret and bringing home a gift 

for all the wonderful Mothers and Special Others out there!  

We hope that this will once again be a lovely event for them to take part in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



OLOP SINGING FOR JOY 
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SEND SUPPORT  
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Please find attached the flyer with more information on our upcoming Bear Cubs sessions.  

To book tickets please use this link BEAR CUBS Tickets, Multiple Dates | Eventbrite 

www.gems4health.com 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bear-cubs-tickets-1074314957959?aff=oddtdtcreator
http://www.gems4health.com/
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Please find flyer below with information regarding an Oral Health Support Virtual session 
happening on Friday 16th May 2025 10am to 11:15am.  



SEND SUPPORT  
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Please see Flyer below for events to be hosted by Homestart for parents with children 
with  ASD or on the pathway.   
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Please see Flyer below for events to be hosted by Homestart for parents with children 
with  ASD or on the pathway.   



SEND SUPPORT  

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 13 

Please see Flyer below for events to be hosted by Homestart for parents with children 
with  ASD or on the pathway.   



COMMUNITY INFORMATION             

AND SUPPORT 
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Please see the Flyer below from GEMS which contains details of a Virtual Coffee 
Morning that can support parents/carers regarding sleep issues and strategies to 
support families.    
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Please see the attached Flyer from GEMS which contains details of a Virtual Coffee 
Morning that can support parents/carers regarding Eating and Food  issues and 
strategies to support families.    



CHURCH BULLETIN  
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 
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